
 
 
 

 

October 24, 2021, Meeting Cancelled 
 

The Badger Knife Club meeting for Sunday, October 24, 
2021, has been cancelled. The reasons are the resurgence of 
the Covid-19 and its variants and the increased number of 
cases that have occurred recently. 

 

Our host, the Three Harbors Council, Boy Scouts of 
America, have reimposed the various restrictions of 
mandatory face masks and six-foot-social distancing, even if 
you have received the Covid vaccines. In addition, no food 
or beverages can be served. 

 

We are sorry to have to bring you this news, but we do 
not have any other options currently. Hopefully, the Covid 
pandemic will be reduced before our next meeting in 
January 2022. 

 

Currently, the Badger Knife Show is going to be held on 
March 25, 26, and 27, 2022, in Janesville, Wisconsin, at the 
Holiday Inn Express and Janesville Conference Center. Be 
sure to reserve your room at the Holiday Inn Express at the 
Special Knife Show rates. 

  

Remember, Stay Sharp! 

 

Bob Schrap, President 
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Nife Notes 
Badger Knife Club 37 Years Strong 

Club Meeting Dates 
All Sundays 

7:00 pm! 
 
 

2021 
 

 
October 24 
Cancelled 

 
 
 

Badger Knife Show 
 

March 25, 26 & 27, 
2022 

  
 
 

  

 


